PRESS STATEMENT ON CANCELLATION OF CLASSES ON JULY 17,2014

The University’s attention is drawn to an SMS from 20133 that is circulating to students and
members of staff informing that classes have been cancelled on July 7, 2014.

This is to inform all students and members of staff those academic programmes and all other
activities at the University of Nairobi are proceeding normally.

We urge you to disregard any information emanating from any quarters purporting to suspend
business at the University.



